
The Division of Cancer Prevention at the National Cancer Institute, National 
Institutes of Health invite you to attend the virtual NCI Division of Cancer 
Prevention (DCP) New Grantee Workshop, which will take place November 18-
19, 2021. 

These two half-day learning sessions is designed specifically for new DCP 
grantees who have received their first independent NIH R01 grant within the 
last two years. The workshop will include presentations on the structure, roles, 
and inter-relationships of NIH, NCI, DCP. Additional funding opportunities 
(supplements, tools and existing NCI/NIH resources, etc.) will be highlighted and
there will be a focus on rigor and reproducibility, data sharing, and other 
reporting requirements.  

To learn more about the practicum and to register, please visit 
https://events.cancer.gov/nci/dcpnewgrantee

Thank you,

Division of Cancer Prevention
National Cancer Institute
National Institutes of Health


